
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…19/06/2023 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

Children will be revising their learning on inverse: that subtraction is the inverse of 

addition. Children will also be learning to use the inverse to find missing numbers and 

using the inverse to check calculations. 

English/Shared reading 

Learning in school: 

Children will be learning how to use a dictionary and how to use a thesaurus. 

 

Reading:  

Reading – Children will continue with the book ‘The Speediest Sloth’ in Bug Club. 

 

SPAG: 

Children will be learning how to spell words that end in –tion. 

Topic 
 

Learning in school:  
 

PSHE: This week we will be talking about our favourite Mead memories in preparation 

for our Leavers’ assembly at the end of term and road safety in preparation for our 

trip. 

 

RE: This week, we will continue to learn about the fact that there are similarities and 

differences in the way people pray across different faiths. 

 

Art: We will use oil pastels to colour our self-portraits and torn tissue paper to 

create the foliage in the background. 

 

History 1: Continuing our Henry VII learning, this lesson will have a particular focus on 

the different types of food that were enjoyed during Tudor times, compared with 

what people eat in the present day. 

 

 



History 2: In preparation for our trip, children will look at pictures from Hampton 

Court Palace and guess what the rooms/areas pictured are and what they were used 

for. Children will imagine they are travelling back in time and using that area in Tudor 

times, acting out what would be happening. They will then freeze frame and discuss. 

 

Music: We will continue our music module for this term, which is called ‘On this Island: 

British songs and sounds’. 

 

Computing: We will continue our ‘presenting ideas’ module in Purple Mash. 

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at Athletics and Invasion games. 

 

  Homework  
Please look inside your child’s homework book for this week’s homework slip. Thank 

you. 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could girls wear shorts under their skirts on a Tuesday for yoga and please 

could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

 

As the weather is getting warmer, please could you ensure that your child’s clothes 

are labelled so that they can be returned to them if they leave them in the 

playground. Please could you also ensure that if it is a sunny day, sun cream is applied 

to your child before school and they bring a hat. 

 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn to school at any time. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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